
 

 

Dear Educator, 

 

Hello from TEDxYouth@EyüboğluHS! We will be holding our fourth TEDxYouth event on Saturday 27 April 

2019 and would be delighted if members of your learning community would come and join us at this event.  

 

TEDxYouth@EyüboğluHS will be a fun and imaginative forum to present and share ideas in a creative, 

collaborative environment. Young people have unique, innovative and extreme ideas that an adult might usually 

not think of and we would like to spread these powerful ideas to show that young people are capable of more 

than what is normally expected. We have a lot to learn from each other. 

  

We have given our event the abstract theme FIGHT OR FLIGHT. 

Would you like to know how your life will turn out in the future? What if something bad happens to 

you? Would you stand and fight or fly away? Fighting makes us feel powerful and more confident 

about ourselves. Struggles add to our experience. But sometimes running away is a better option. In 

some situations we should be smart and not fight about it so we don’t get hurt. Flights of fancy and 

imagination ensure our world is filled with colour and innovation. These decisions are the turning 

points in our lives. Would you act logically or follow your feelings? Would you fight or take flight? 

 

We would like to invite high school students from your school to attend as participants. Each participant should 

complete the registration form on the event website by Friday 26 April 2019.   

http://www.tedxyoutheyuboglu.com/participant-information-form.aspx 

  

Should you require any further information, please email us at: tedxyouth@eyuboglu.k12.tr  

 

Best regards, 

 

On behalf of the TEDxYouth@EyüboğluHS team, 

Red Yıldırım, Event Manager & Curator 
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